FROME BRANCH

A quiet and uneventful year. Membership has dropped slightly this year to 153 compared to
165 in 2012.

There was some pleasing success in the striking competitions. The 6 bell striking competition
held in the Chew Branch at Compton Martin was won by the team from Chilcompton.

In the 8 bell competition held on the middle 8 at South Petherton, Frome Branch (represented
by ringers from Chilcompton) were the winners for the third year in succession.

Jenny Cornwell has carried out some outstanding work in her post as Education Officer. The
benefits of her dedication is now beginning to bear fruit to the Association as a whole.

Raymond Haines



